

2/10/15

Mr. Kenny Smith City Manager – City of Griffin 100 South Hill Street Griffin, GA. 30223

Dear Kenny,

All of us at 1888 Mills appreciate the help we have received from the City of Griffin. The plant Grand Opening of our New Facility will be June 11. The City Commissions and you will receive an invitation.

A request: The truck entrance off Everee Inn Road is currently "Nacom Way". To my knowledge there are no other businesses or residences on this short spur road. We would like to rename the road something more reflective of 1888. We held an employee contest to name the road. We had over 70 suggestions and the winner is "Weaving A Better World Drive".

Weaving a Better World is 1888's Brand Purpose and important to our company. This address will be on all our shipping notifications. We would request the Board consider our request to change the name.

Regards,

Douglas R. Tingle